
From: Farshad Barman [mailto:fbarman@pcc.edu]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 4:10 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
 

Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission 

Map Refinement Project Testimony 

  

October 27th, 2017 

  

I live at 3133 NW Vaughn St. Portland Oregon, 97210. 

  

I am opposed to the new proposed removal of the buffer near the end of NW 33rd.  This buffer 
was assigned in the 1990’s to protect the neighborhood against noise and pollution, and also to 
protect the hillside from future landslides. 

  

Farshad Barman 

3133 NW Vaughn St 

Portland, Oregon 97210 

 


